Town of Stonington
Pawcatuck River Harbor Management Commission

NOTICE
MEETING CANCELLATION

The Regular Meeting of the Pawcatuck River Harbor WManagement
Commission scheduled for 7:00 pm on Thursday, February 10, 2011 at the
Edythe K. Richmond Homes has been cancelled.

The next Regular Meeting is scheduled for on Thursday, March 10, 2011 at
the same location.

This notice filed in the Town Clerk’s Office for posting on Monday,
February 7, 2011.
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